
From: Stouder, Heather  

Sent: Monday, September 16, 2013 12:09 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy; Firchow, Kevin 

Subject: 1019 Jonathon Dr - Correction 

 
Plan Commissioners- 
 
The applicant has brought to my attention an error in the narrative of the staff report for 1019 Jonathon 
Drive regarding the number of animals expected at the facility. Instead of a total of 60 dogs in three 
different play spaces, there are five separate play spaces for a total capacity for 100 dogs. This is stated 
in the letter of intent, and was simply a staff error. Staff is comfortable with this capacity, and it does 
not influence the staff recommendation or recommended conditions of approval. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Heather 
 
Heather Stouder, AICP 
Planner, Planning Division 
City of Madison Department of Planning & 
Community & Economic Development 
P: 608-266-5974 
F: 608-267-8739 
hstouder@cityofmadison.com 
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